D 15209

From: Nancy Clairmont [mailto:nclairmont@myvsdpride.org]
Sent: Monday, October 05, 2015 10:18 AM

To: PUC

Subject: re: Lakes Region Water Co -

Hello

I am a rate paying customer of Lakes Region Water Co. Ireceived a petition for them to increase our rates again. I know
it might be past the deadline to voice my concern about this but I thought I'd try. I do not know who to send this to within
the PUC. Obviously I would not be in favor of allowing this company such a tremendous increase in rates. I complain to
them all the time about their exorbitant rates. People tell me to put in a well and I would but I don't have the money for
that either. They have already received SO MANY rate increases over the years. Enough is enough. This bill is already
very very high and I am highly conservative with my water usage. My main question is when does it stop?

Nancy Clairmont
16 Linda Lane
Gilford NH 03249



